
 
 

Dear ___________________ , 
 

Did you know I love to make music?  
 
I DO and I CAN with Music Together at Pakachoag Music School. 
Singing, dancing, and playing with instruments during my Music Together class is so much fun!   
 
If you’d like to give me a present I’d really love—and that our whole family can enjoy—please 
think about sending me a gift certificate from Pakachoag.  
 
All you have to do is call them at 508-791-8159, e-mail info@pakmusic.org,  or visit their 
website, www.pakmusic.org and look for “Programs:  Music Together” 
 
Thanks for thinking of me.  I can’t wait to see you so we can make music together, too!  

  
Love,  
 
 
 
 

 
 


